Office of City Council

133 Williamn Sireet ® New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740
(508) 979-1455 * Fax: (508) 979-1451

Kerry Winterson
Councillor Ward Five

October 11, 2016

Mary Rapoza, Director

Department of Parks, Recreation and Beaches
3 Hillman Street ‘
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Ms. Rapoza:

I am writing regarding the stone wall at Buttonwood Park, New Bedford. This stone wall is located on the north
side of the Park by Route 6. It is deteriorating and there is a lot of damage to the top of the wall that is need of

repair.
I am respectfully requesting that this problem be rectified as soon as possible.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, or if [ can be of any assistance to you.

Very truly yours,

o } e ee

Kerry Winterson,
Councillor Ward Five
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